
 

Headteacher’s Newsletter 6                                                                                         March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been a busy half-term once again in school, but there is still a lot 

to look forward to over the following few weeks.  Please take note of the 

dates in this newsletter.   

 

Expressive Arts Week 

It was lovely to see so many of you when we invited you to look at the 

art work created during Expressive Arts Week.  I know the children 

were really proud to show you their work. 

 

Reading 

Books at Bedtime was a great success.  It was lovely to see such a 

good turnout and to see such positive reading experiences taking place.  

There will be an event for Foundation Stage children in the summer 

term and there will also be our annual Books for Breakfast event 

coming up when it gets a bit warmer!   

For the first time last week, we invited Zebras and Tigers parents in to 

school to observe their child reading 1:1 with their teacher.  I have 

received lots of positive feedback from this and would be really grateful 

if you could complete the questionnaire sent to you.  We always value 

feedback about how we can improve things. 

 

Year One Performance 

The Year One rehearsals are well under way - the singing sounds 

amazing so far.  The performance will take place at 6pm on Monday 

27th March at Denbigh School.  You will receive more detailed 

information nearer the time. 

 

Mosaic Crown Designs 

As mentioned in my letter called ‘Celebrations, Celebrations, 

Celebrations!’ if your child would like to design a crown fit for a king, 

please could they bring them into school by Friday 24th at the very 

latest.  One will be chosen to be included in our mosaic which will be 

created after Easter. 

 

                      

 

Daniela Thompson    Headteacher 

 

Attendance 

Our whole school attendance so far this 

academic year is 93.7%.  

Good attendance is 96% or above and this 

is our target.  We are getting closer! 

Giraffes’ Class was the class with the 

highest attendance again last week and 

Giraffes’ Class also has the overall highest 

attendance since September – well done!     

                                                               

 Upcoming Events 

WB 13.3.23 – FS2 Bikeability 

15.3.23 & 16.3.23 – Strike Days 

17.3.23 – Mother’s Day Assemblies 

9.30-10.00 – FS2 

9.45-10.15 – Year One 

10.30-11.00 – Year Two 

17.3.23 – Comic Relief Day 

24.3.23 – Crown designs due in by today 

WB 27.3.23 – Science Week 

27.3.23 – 6pm - Year One Performance 

30.3.23 – Year One Toymaker Workshop 

30.3.23 – FLMFS Easter Discos 

31.3.23 – Last day of Spring Term 

17.4.23 – First day of Summer Term 

 

Contact Us 

Website: 

www.loughtonmanorschool.co.uk 

Phone: 01908 241472 

Email: office@loughtonmanor.milton-

keynes.sch.uk 

http://www.loughtonmanorschool.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


